
 

Subject:  2017 - 41st NIRMA Conference – Invitation to Attend  

Greetings, 

I am pleased to extend an invitation to the ARMA Chapter membership to attend the 2017 Nuclear Information 
and Records Management (NIRMA) Conference being held August 6-9, 2017 in Summerlin, Nevada.  Please spread 
the word about the upcoming NIRMA Conference to your peers and constituents.  NIRMA is recognized as the 
community of practice for Information Management in the Nuclear Industry.   

The 2017 NIRMA Conference will include topics such as Industry Best Practices and Benchmarking – Operating 
Experiences, Government RM Requirements, Information Governance, Cyber Security, Records Management, 
Document Control Fundamentals, Electronic Records Workshop, Digitization of Radiographs, Configuration 
Management, Cloud Computing and Social Media, , New Plant Information Management, Change Management, 
Long-Term Records Management – Challenges and Solutions, Knowledge Management and Knowledge Transfer,  
litigation and e-Discovery. 

Pre-Conference Training Offerings: Training available by AIIM (Enterprise Content Management (ECM) Practitioner 
Course) and ICRM (CRM Exam Preparation) on Saturday, August 5.  

Post-Conference Development Opportunities: Information Governance, Electronic Management & Big Data – Get 
Your Organization Ready! Given by Robin Woolen, MBA, IGP on Wednesday, August 9th. 

30 + Dynamic Technical Sessions: Presentations by leading industry experts in three tracks Sunday, August 6th 
through Wednesday, August 9th. 

Top Industry Exhibits:  Leading industry providers demonstrate the latest technology and services to meet all of 
your information management challenges. 

Daily Networking Events:  Valuable nuclear networking opportunities among peers from utilities, government, 
industry organizations and vendors. 

Please see the attached for additional information about NIRMA. 

For additional information or questions, please contact Sheila Pearcy, Marketing and Membership Business Unit 
Director (575) 234-7523 or sheila.pearcy@wipp.ws or Denise Pickett, Director of Infrastructure, NIRMA Board 
pickett.denise@att.net. 

We look forward to seeing you in August! 

 
Rebecca Wessman 
President, NIRMA   
rebecca.wessman@xenuclear.com  
(763) 295-1086 

Nuclear Information Records Management Association, Inc. 
245 Sunnyridge Avenue #41 Fairfield, CT 06824-4646 
 http://nirma.org  203-345-7237 
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